From:
To:
Environmental Commission
Subject:
I support the resolution
Date:
Monday, April 21, 2025 2:38:59 PM

You don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Dear Commissioners,

I am concerned about what's missing in the Comprehensive Plan when it comes to natural features and protections. The plan has generalities in its text, but the goals, strategies, and implementation ideas are absent and protections are insufficient.

Furthermore, there appears to be text in the draft plan that could easily threaten a large part of the City's canopy and natural ecosystem services, and even some of our parks deemed not critical.

I support the resolution of the Biodiversity Sub-committee.

Thank you,

Lisa Jevens